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July 19, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Builders of Jewish Education (BJE) and the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) need your help.  We are working together to gather information from parents so that LAUSD may continue to provide reading and math intervention, academic counseling, and even parent workshops at your child’s school.  

The enclosed Family Income Eligibility Survey for the LAUSD Title I, Private Schools Program was originally mailed to your home in February 2020.  However, due to the existing Covid-19 pandemic, it is reasonable to assume that families may have overlooked the packet in the mail as they prepared to respond to the emergency situation in the community and securing the health and safety of their families at home.

The information you provide is very important in helping your school’s eligible students continue their participation in Title I funded services. Please take the time to complete and return the Family Income Eligibility Survey to the District by Friday, July 31, 2020.  If you have children in different private schools (e.g., elementary and high school), you will receive separate surveys from each school. Please complete and return each survey you receive.

Your returned survey will help to determine the amount of services for these eligible students in the fall. The survey is easy to complete; all you need to do is the following:
· Complete the information in Step 1 (please write clearly): write your complete address, the birthdate(s) of your child(ren) attending the private school and grade level (from last year 2019-2020)
· In Step 2, review the income and household size information – write your answer(s) in the boxes

· Review and circle your answer to the four questions under Step 3

· Lastly, certify, sign and date the survey

Please return your LAUSD Family Income Eligibility Survey to the District using the provided self-addressed, stamped envelope by Friday, July 31, 2020.  The District will protect the privacy of your family. The surveys will be kept confidential and will only be seen and used by our program office to determine the amount of services.

If you have any questions, please contact the LAUSD Title I, Private Schools Program office at (213) 241-6990 or send an email to Title1psp@lausd.net.
Sincerely,

Pamela Navalta
c:  Karen Ryback
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